
 

  

File No. 22-1438-S1 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Quadruped Unmanned Ground Vehicle (QUGV) 
Inspection Report for Fiscal Year 2023-2024. 
   
Recommendations for Council action:  
 

1. NOTE and FILE the Board of Police Commissioners (BPC) report dated August 29, 2024, 
attached to Council file No. 22-1438-S1, relative to the QUGV Inspection Report for Fiscal Year 
2023-2024. 
 

2. INSTRUCT the Los Angeles Police Department to provide bi-annual reports to the Council on the 
deployments of the QUGV, including where and why the QUGV was deployed, the outcome of 
the deployment, and any issues arising from the deployment. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the BPC. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the 
Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on September 10, 2024, your Public Safety Committee considered a BPC report 
relative to the QUGV Inspection Report for Fiscal Year 2023-2024. 
   
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council note and 
file the BPC report and approve an amendment introduced by Councilmember Rodriguez. This matter is 
now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
PARK:    YES 
PRICE:   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 
 
 
LV 9.10.24 
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